
Mr David Spitle 
Sagitaria 

Hill Crescent 
Haverhill 

Suffolk 
CB9 0DF 

 
22nd February 2024 
 
Mr Ed Fosker, 
 
I am wri�ng about the planning applica�on DC/23/1999/FUL – Land Rear of Beechwood and Albany 
House Hill Crescent Haverhill Suffolk. 
 
I have recently found out through the Haverhill Echo that a planning applica�on has been put 
forward on the land that borders my plot. I was quite surprised to find out this way rather than a 
planning leter being sent out and displayed locally.   
 
I have reviewed the applica�on and would like to object to the current plans for the reasons below. 
 
Wra�ng road is in my view a desirable part of Haverhill and this planning applica�on is not in 
keeping with the rest of the plots.   
 
There have been two previous submited plans put forward to this plot. Both of which were for one 
single dwelling. With there being three dwellings, it would increase the noise pollu�on, car traffic 
and with their only being one single space put aside for visitors this could mean cars being parked or 
reversing onto one of the busiest roads in Haverhill.  
 
I understand that if a single dwelling was built, there would be a loss of privacy but with there being 
three gardens the lack of privacy has significantly increased for Covert View (Wra�ng Road), 
Sagitaria and Beechwood (Hill Crescent).  
 
I understand Haverhill is a growing town but with all the other housing developments currently 
underway is it necessary for another three, three-bedroom houses to be built? 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
David Spitle  
 
 
 
 


